PRIME MINISTER
Madam Marija Pejé¢inovi¢ Buric,

Secretary General of the Council of Europe

Strasbourg

Budapest, 25t March 2020
Dear Madam Secretary General,
I received your letter of March 24th,

Please be so kind and study the exact text of the bill before the Hungarian National
Assembly. I would also urge you to examine the similar legal practice of other states

as well.

If you are not able to help us in the current crisis, please at least refrain from

hindering our defensive efforts.

Yours sincerely, (N '.

To the attention of all members of the Council of Europe



